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Faye Marshall, Ladies Auxiliary President.

Ladies Auxiliary

Ourthanks and appreciation are extended to President
Faye Marshall and her Committee for the great support
they give the Club.

Their standard of catering at functions is excellent
and their ready availability when ever called upon is
very much appreciated.

We look forward to this continued support.

Ladies Auxiliary: Standing ([ to r): Sue Ezzy,
Barbara Bouffler, Kim English, Joy Hitchenson,
Wendy Moss and Robyn Ellis.
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Engagements and Marriages

Congratulations are extended to Kate Ball and Greg
Hoare, Mal Butterfield and Lisa Summers, Jane Bouttler
and Vaughn Meldrum on the announcement of their
engagements and best wishes to Jason and Adele
Ezzy, Michael and Trina Dehaan, Mal and Lisa
Butterfield, Robert and Jenny Macpherson on their

marriages.

Births

Congratulations to the following members who have
had additions to their families during the year:

Frank and Kathy Doran - a daughter
Paul and Sandra Banister — a son

Warren and Vanessa Buchan - a son
Neale and Ellena Johnstone — a daughter
Darren and Cheryl Peters — a daughter
lan and Lynette Hipwell — a daughter

Obituaries

We offer condolences to the relatives and members
who have passed away during the year and to members
who suffered bereavements.

Vice Presidents — F.A. Wilson, J. Durkin

Long Service Member - Brian McLenaughan

Geoff Tattersall’'s mother, Warren McLellan’s mother,
Warren Sawyer’s father, Dick Leckner’s father, Mick
Souter’'s mother, Stan lzzard’'s mother-in-law, Ken
O’Donnell’s mother, Jim Taylor’'s mother.

Shark Island Swim

This year’s Shark Island Swim was successfully held
on Sunday, 10th April 1994 on a beautiful sunny day
with perfect sea conditions. Starter Bill Stafford sent
the field of 300 swimmers away on the 2.5 km swim

around Shark Island.

Club member Daniel McLellan was again successtul
in winning his fourth consecutive swim. Daniel was
pushed all the way by Junior Club member Tanian
Goode in what was a memorable swim with Rick
Pallister third. Stacey Gartrell again showed her class
in winning the Women’s section for the third

consecutive year.

While down in numbers this year, this swim with its
wonderful course layout, is sure to attract larger
numbers in future years even though at 2.5kms it is a
much longer distance than other ocean swims which
are usually around the 1-1.5 kms. Most swimmers
look to our swim as the pinnacle of ocean races.

Carmens Miranda Hotel was our sponsor for this
year's event and our thanks go to Carmens Manager
John Quinlan for his support this year. Our thanks
also go to Eyeline who donated the swim caps for

every swimmer.

This committee thanks the many members and
their wives for their assistance on the day to help
make this another successtul swim.

Special thanks to Ron Smith, Chris Stevenson and
Bill Stafford for their continued support.

John Hollingdale
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